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Notice from Korea Fair Trade Commission (KFTC) 
 
 
Japan Airlines International Co., Ltd., a subsidiary of Japan Airlines Corporation, 
received an assessment report from the Korea Fair Trade Commission (KFTC) on 
October 20, 2009, concerning the alleged violation of fair trade laws of Korea 
concerning cargo. 
Japan Airlines International will take appropriate action, on verifying the content 
of the report.  
 

*Reference 
The assessment report contains findings based on investigations of a company 
charged by the Korea Fair Trade Commission (KFTC) with suspicion of violating 
fair trade laws of Korea. It does not constitute KFTC’s final decision. On 
receiving the report, a hearing is held to allow the company to present their 
objections, and if the violation is recognized, a levy is imposed on the company by 
KFTC. If the company seeks to revoke KFTC’s decision, it can file an appeal with 
the courts of Korea. 

 
 

 


